
 

 

 
 
 

Queen Elizabeth II Court │ 2476 Victoria Avenue 
PO Box 1790 │ REGINA SK  S4P 3C8 

P: 306-777-79639 │ F : 306-777-6998  
Regina.ca 

CSAC12-2 

Memo 
 
 
May 15, 2012 
 
To: Community Services Advisory Committee 

 
Re: Official Community Plan 301 and Transit Master Plan 101 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That this communication be received and filed. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The process to develop a new Official Community Plan (OCP) is well underway.  Design 
Regina will replace the current OCP and will be the city’s plan for guiding growth, 
development and change for the next 25 years.  As such, the Plan will provide a city-wide 
policy framework that guides decisions on investments, services and actions.   
 
The Administration will be making an OCP 301 presentation to the committee to provide an 
overview of the public engagement that occurred over the past year and the resulting 
Community Priorities. You be introduced to the next steps of the OCP process as well as the 
Transportation Master Plan which is being developed alongside the OCP. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kim Sare 
Project Manager, Official Community Plan Project 
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